Zamr-2, Phil

From: Bowen, Don

Sent: April 2, 2003 2:08 PM

To: Zamora, Phil

Subject: RE: White Cove Blasting Plan
Phil,

I have reviewed the additional information provided in response to my questions. I
believe the proponents have reasonably answered my concerns.

Don Bowen

----- Original Message-----

From: Zamora, Phil

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2003 9:39 AM
To: Bowen, Don

Subject: RE: White Cove Blasting Plan

Thank you, Don. I have sent off the material. Your request for information of the seal
colony location can be found of the 13th page of the material under Specific Comment # 1.
Thank you.

————— Original Message-=~---

From: Bowen, Don

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2003 8:27 AM
To: Zamora, Phil

Subject: RE: White Cove Blasting Plan

Fax is 426-1506. Cheeers, Don

From: Zamora, Phil

To: Bowen, Don

Sent: 3/26/03 3:16:53 PM

subject: RE: White Cove Blasting Plan

Thank you, Don. T do not have the document in electronic form but I could_fa* it to
you. I will look to see if i have your fax # but in case I don't please e-mail it to me.

————— Original Message---«--

From: Bowen, Don

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2003 10:00 AM
To: Zamora, Phil

Subject: RE: White Cove Blasting Plan
Sorry Phil,

I seem to have misplaced the document. Could you send it again? I have been out of the
office a good deal lately and am on the road again tomorrow for a week.

Don
————— Original Message-----
From: Zamora, Phil
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2003 6:18 PM
To: Bowen, Don
Subject: White Cove Blasting Plan

Hi, Don. Additional information that you requested as per your e-mail to Jim Ross (Nov.
29/02) was mailed to you February 4/03 attached to a memo from HMD. I have not , as yet,
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received your comments based on this additional information. Your comments are an
important component in formulating a letter of advice to the Nova Scotia Department of
Envi 1ment and Labour, which is required before they can issue an approval for the
blasting. Could you please e-mail your comments to me. As you can appreciate, public
interest in this project is very high and we want to be as informed about potential
impactes as fully as we can be.

Thank you for your response, in advance.
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